
The Treynor speech program continues to flourish year after year 
under the direction of head speech coach Marilyn Abbott.  This 
year we have over 60 students participating in large group and 
individual speech.  Due to the continued growth and hard work of 
our students and coaches, the expectations are once again set 
high for our thespians.  District Large Group was held at Lewis 
Central on January 21.  After a day of outstanding performances, 
11 groups (over 30 students) qualified for State Large Group.  The 
State event will be held on February 4 at Ankeny High School.  
Congratulations to Coach Abbott and all the speech students on 
their success thus far.  As Large Group starts to wind down, Indi-
vidual speech will be kicking off soon.  When you get a chance, 
stop by one of the upcoming contests to support our speech stu-
dents: 

 

February 4  State Large Group  Ankeny High School  

February 18  Large Group All-State  Iowa State University 

TBD   WIC Individual Events  Tri-Center High School 

February 25  District Individual Events  Logan-Magnolia High 
       School 

March 10  State Individual Events  Ames High School 

"COMMITTED TO EXCELLENCE" 

ANOTHER SUCCESSFUL SPEECH SEASON  

UNDERWAY! 

Eleven groups 

(over 30 stu-

dents) qualify 

for State! 
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WINTER CONCERTS 

The high school winter concert will be held on Thursday, Febru-
ary 9 at 7:30 p.m. in the auditorium.  This concert will feature the 
high school choir, concert band, jazz choir and jazz band. 

 

The Pops Concert is scheduled for  Thursday, March 15 begin-
ning at 5:30 in the west gym.  This will include a meal along with 

small groups, jazz choir and jazz band. 

 

 



Last chance to order a Treynor Elementary Yearbook!  The deadline for ordering a Treynor Elemen-
tary Yearbook is January 31, 2012, if ordering online (www.jostens.com), or Friday, January 27, 
2012 if paying by cash.  Elementary yearbooks are soft-sided and in full color for only $15.00.  
They will be delivered by the end of the school year.  To place an order, complete the order 
form sent home with all elementary students and return or contact the yearbook advisor, 
Jennifer Anderson, at janderson@treynorcardinals.org. 
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Elementary Valentine’s Day parties will be held on Tuesday, February 14th beginning 
at 2:15 p.m. 

ELEMENTARY VALENTINE’S DAY PARTIES 

LAST CHANCE FOR ELEMENTARY YEARBOOKS 

Starting in February,  Buffalo Wild Wings will be hosting a Community School night 
again with 10% of the profits going to Treynor Post Prom.  Please set aside Monday 
evening, February 6th to take your family to Buffalo Wild Wings for dinner.  Tell all 
your friends and family about this evening as the more people go, the more that gets 
donated to our school.  Please be sure to tell your waitress you are there represent-
ing Treynor Schools.  Thanks for all of your support! 

BUFFALO WILD WINGS SCHOOL NIGHT 

ELEMENTARY NIGHT OF THE ARTS 

On Tuesday night, March 6, from 6:30—8:00 p.m., Treynor Elementary 
School will host a Night of the Arts celebration.  The halls will be lined with 
Kindergarten through 5th grade students’ amazing artwork.  Visitors are also 
invited to an ice cream social in the cafeteria where you can create your own 
work-of-art ice cream sundae.  We hope that you are able to join us for this 
special event to celebrate our kids and their talent! 
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Although the students may disagree, I am personally pleased with the weather we have been 
enjoying during the month of January.  Our students continue to perform at very high levels 
and have enjoyed many different activities including the second round of DIBELS testing, Kin-
dergarten Muffins for Moms, Cardinal Branch Bank, Lunch with Mr. Larsen, Art & Book Clubs, 
Junior Dance Camp, Invention Convention, Rock in Prevention assembly, 1-H Class of the 
Month pizza party, and our second Accelerated Reading Cardinal Cart of the year.  

February proves to be very busy as well with our classroom Valentine’s parties as the highlight.  We also have 
our last Box Tops for Education submission on February 24th, so please send those to school with your chil-
dren as soon as possible. 

As always, please feel free to contact me if you have questions, comments or concerns on happenings here 
at the elementary school! 

 

Mr. Larsen 

Treynor Elementary School 

FROM THE ELEMENTARY PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

UPCOMING ELEMENTARY EVENTS 

February 1  Elementary Book Club @ 3:30 p.m. 

February 8  Progress Reports sent home 

   Elementary Art Attack @ 3:30 p.m. 

February 14  Elementary Valentine’s Day parties @ 2:15 p.m. 

February 15  Elementary Book Club @ 3:30 p.m. 

February 20  No School/Teacher Inservice 

February 22  Elementary Art Attack @ 3:30 p.m. 

2011 ELKS HOOP SHOOT WINNERS 

 Congratulations to the following place winners in the annual Elks Hoop Shoot Con-
test held in Mr. Van Winkle’s PE classes during the month of December: 

  

       8-9 year olds         10-11 year olds       12-13 year olds 
   1st Place Alyssa Kellar                Regan Harter                Madelyn Deitchler 
   2nd Place Livia White           Faith Juelsgaard           Lauren Bilek 
           
   1st Place Caden Waffle               Jack Stogdill                  Seth Young 
   2nd Place Noah James            PJ Peatrowsky             Connor Wiggins
  
The first place winner in each age group advanced to the local Elks Hoop Shoot contest held at Wilson Jun-
ior High in Council Bluffs on Saturday, January 14th.   We know these students will be great representatives 
of Treynor Elementary ~ Good Luck!  



NOTES FROM THE MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL 

 PRINCIPAL…..MRS. BERENS 

 

February 8  Progress Reports Sent Home 

February 20  No School—Teacher Inservice  

 

We had our 1:1 laptop rollout event for high school students 
and their parents on Monday, January 16th.  I was unable to 
attend the event due to an unexpected death in the family; 
however, I have heard nothing but positive comments from 
those in attendance.  The students spent the following school 

day learning about things that they will all be required to know how to use such as: 
Google docs, Gmail/calendar, school website navigation, program selection, file backup, 
DyKnow, finding/organizing server folders, personalizing desktop, password management and installing print-
ers.  Students also spent some time on exploratory classes that included: Picasa, Skype, One note, Windows 
live, Audacity, Microsoft math/equation editor, Google sketch up, and Google earth.  The students were very 
engaged in their learning throughout the day and they all are looking forward to the learning that will come 
through the use of their laptops.  

 
On a different note, I was reading an article and wanted to share its’ content with you.  As we all know, it is 
never too early to begin teaching children how to be caring, confident, self-aware and respectful of those 
around them. Of course, parents are a child's first teacher in teaching character lessons, but moms and dads 
should be pleased and confident in knowing that many schools across America, as well as pre-schools and 
daycare settings, are teaching and reinforcing these efforts as well.  
 
La Petite Academy offers a curriculum called “Kids of Character” to teach children (from preschool on) the 
fundamentals of character building, including: teamwork, kindness, honesty, citizenship, responsibility and 
respect.  Following are five tips La Petite Academy shares with parents on how to raise “Kids of Character.” 

 

1. Volunteer with your child.  By making community service a regular part of your child’s life, you rein-
force the importance of giving to others/sharing and help him or her develop a greater awareness of the 
world and the diversity of people in it. Volunteer outings together also provide great opportunities to 
spend quality time together as a family. At La Petite, kids are asked to join with parents in two annual 
fundraising events per year for the Make-A-Wish Foundation. The events are not only fun family activi-
ties, but also raise considerable money for a worthy cause. 

2. Treat others as you’d like your child to treat them .  You are your child’s first and most influential 
teacher and they are always watching you. “Modeling” your own kind and caring behavior towards 
friends and relatives is an effective way to teach your children how to be good to others. Show what 
being a good friend is about and tell your children how to treat people with kindness and respect. 

3. Be your child’s problem “helper” versus problem sol ver.  Guide and support your children as they 
work through conflicts or struggles, but avoid doing for them what they have the skills to accomplish on 
their own. Rather than anticipating and dissolving potential struggles for your child before they happen, 
become a partner and join his/her efforts to work through them together. 

4. Encourage your child to be truthful, but focus on c orrecting behavior versus pressuring them 
into “confessing.”   Children often stretch the truth or make up stories to avoid getting in trouble after 
misbehaving. By rationally focusing on a behavior problem rather than showing disappointment about 
you child’s cover-up/lie, you send a direct message that he or she shouldn’t fear being disciplined and 
thus telling a story is not necessary. 

5. Engage and involve your child in everyday tasks.  Asking for their help makes children feel useful 
and important. By regularly involving your child in age-appropriate jobs with you, you’re helping him/her 
develop a sense of responsibility and familiarity working with others.  
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ST. PAUL LUTHERAN PRESCHOOL RATED  

St. Paul Lutheran Preschool was notified on December 27, 2011 that their facility 
and staff have achieved the highest rating assigned to licensed child care centers 
by the Iowa Department of Human Services in the Department’s Quality Rating 
System (QRS).  

The Quality Rating System is a program that measures the quality of care provided 
by child care centers.  The highest level that a center can achieve in the QRS is a 5 
star rating.  This is the level that St. Paul Lutheran Preschool has been awarded. 

The application process to achieve the highest rating level is quite extensive and 
requires many hours of self-assessment that is validated by a QRS specialist. As a 

final component, St. Paul facility and staff were required to have a two day observation by an Iowa State Uni-
versity evaluator. The entire process indicates that the staff at St. Paul is truly dedicated and committed to pro-
viding quality care and a quality program. 

If you have any comments or questions about the QRS or the Preschool, please give St. Paul Lutheran Pre-
school a call at (712) 487-3960 or checkout the information at www.stpaultreynor.org.  

 

OPEN ENROLLMENT DEADLINE 

Parents/guardians considering the use of the open enrollment option to enroll their child/children in another 
public school district in the State of Iowa should be aware of the following dates: 

 

March 1, 2012:   the last date for regular open enrollment requests for the 2012-2013 school year, except for 
“good cause” reasons or kindergarten applications. 

 

Kindergarten applications must be filed on or befor e September 1 of the school year in which open 
enrollment is requested.  (September 1, 2012 for th e 2012-2013 school year). 

 

For further details, contact the school superintendent’s office at 712-487-3414. 



Page 6 Newsletter 



Newsletter Page 7 



Newsletter Page 8 



Newsletter Page 9 



Newsletter Page 10 



SunSunSunSun    MonMonMonMon    TueTueTueTue    WedWedWedWed    ThuThuThuThu    FriFriFriFri    SatSatSatSat    

 

 

 
 

 1 
Elem. Book 
Club @ 3:30 

2 
JH Girls BB @ 
Underwood 
4:15; JH Wres-
tling Here 4:15 

SWI Honor 

Choir @ 
IWCC 7:00 

3 
9th Boys BB @ 
Riverside 4:30 

G & B Varsity BB 
@ Riverside 
6:00/7:30 

4  
Sectional Wres-
tling @ River-
side 

G & B Var BB 
@ Clarinda 
6:00/7:30 

5 
 

6   

State Jazz 
Choir Contes 

JH Girls BB 
@ AHST 4:15 

7   
 

8 
Progress Re-
ports Sent 
Home 

Elem. Art At-
tack @ 3:30 

 

 

9  
JH Girls BB Mo 
Valley Here 4:15 

JH Wrestling @ 
Griswold 4:15 

HS Winter Con-
cert @ 7:30 in 
Auditorium 

10 

Boys JV/V BB @ 
Fremont-Mills 
6:00/7:30 

11   

Bluffs Jazz Festi-
val @ A.L. 
District Wrestling 
@ Underwood 
Girls Regional BB 
Tri-Center Here 
7:00 

12 
 

13 
Jazz Choir Con-
test @ A.L. 

JH Girls BB @ 
Audubon 4:15 

JH Wrestling @ 
Mo Valley 4:15 

Boys Dist. BB 

14  
Elem. Parties 
@ 2:15 

JH Wrestling 
@ Mo Valley 
4:15 

Girls Regional 
BB Here 7:00 

15  
State Wrestling 
in Des Moines 

 

Elem. Book 
Club @ 3:30 

16  
State Wrestling 
in Des Moines 

JH Girls BB 
AHST Here 
4:15 

Boys District 
Basketball 

17   

State Wrestling in 
Des Moines 

Girls Regional 
Basketball @ 
Denison 7:00 

18 

State Wrestling in 
Des Moines 

19 
 

20  
NO SCHOOL 

INSERVICE 

JH Girls BB  

T-C Here 4:15 

JH Wrestling @ 
Riverside 4:15 

Girls Regional 
Final  @ Mapleton 

21 
Jazz Choir 
Contest 

Boys District 
Basketball 

WIC Speech 
@ Minden 

22   
Elem. Art At-
tack @ 3:30 

23  
SWIBA District 
Jazz Festival @ 
Audubon 

JH Girls BB 
Riverside Here 
4:15 

Boys Dist. BB 

24 
 

25  
Boys SubState 
Basketball 

26  
 

 

 

27  
JH Girls BB 
Griswold Here 
4:15 

Girls State 
Basketball 

28  
JH Wrestling 
@ Lo-Ma 
3:45 

 

29 
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  1 
 

2 3 
 

4 
 

5  
Boys State 
Basketball in 
Des Moines 

6  
 

7 

Elem. Book 
Club @ 3:30 

8  
Jazz Choir 
Contest @ 
IWCC 
Boys State 
Basketball in 
Des Moines 

9 

Boys State  

Basketball in 
Des Moines 

10 

 

11 
 

12  
ITBS/ITED 
Tests   

JH/HS WIC 
Honor Band @ 
Griswold 

School Board 
Meeting 6:30 

13  
 

 

JH Honor 
Choir @ Atlan-
tic 

 

14 
 

Blood Mobile 
in East Gym  

Quiz Bowl @ 
Griswold 1:00 

Elem Art At-
tack @ 3:30 

15  
 

 

Pops Concert 
in West Gym 
@ 5:30 

16  
 

 

1:30 Early  

Dismissal—
End of 3rd 

Quarter 

17 
 

18 
 

19  Begin 

4th Quarter 

NHS Induc-
tion Ceremony 
in Auditorium 
@ 7:00 

Elem. Scholas-
tic Book Fair   

20 
2:00 Dis-

missal  

Parent-

Teacher 

Conferences 

4:00—8:00 

21   
Elem. Book 
Club @ 3:30 

22 
2:00 Dismissal 
Parent-

Teacher  

Conferences 

4:00—8:00 

23  
NO  

SCHOOL 

24  
WIC Weight Lift-
ing at Missouri 
Valley 

25  
 

 

 

 

26  
Freshmen Ori-
entation in 
Auditorium @ 
7:00 

DIBELS Test-
ing Week 

27 
State Jazz 
Choir Contest 
@ Wartburg 

Boys Track @ 
Audubon 4:30 

28 
Elem. Art 
Attack @ 
3:30 

29 
Girls Golf @ 
9:00 C.B. A.L. 

Girls Track @ 
Audubon 4:30 

30 
Dance Team 
Show in West 
Gym @ 7:00 

31 
State 
Solo/Ensemble 
Contest   
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ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

Treynor Community School does not 
discriminate in its’ policies or programs 
on the basis of race, color, creed, relig-
ion, age, sex, handicap, national origin, 
marital status or ancestry.   Treynor 
Schools supports Affirmative Action and 
Equal Opportunity Employment. 

PO Box 369 
Treynor, IA 51575 

Phone: 712-487-3414 
Fax: 712-487-3332 

We’re on the Web! 

www.treynor.k12.ia.us 

Treynor Community 

School 

POSTAL CUSTOMERPOSTAL CUSTOMERPOSTAL CUSTOMERPOSTAL CUSTOMER    

ANNUAL CHILI COOK-OFF 

St. Paul Youth are having their 7th Annual Chili Cook-off!  This event will be ehld 
on Sunday, February 19, from 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in the Treynor Middle 
School Commons.  This is a fundraiser for the Youth Outreach Team and the free 
will offering helps fund our fun, fellowship events for all high school youth in our 
community.  Anyone can join in the friendly competition as a chili maker or by at-
tending to taste all the wonderful chilies and dessert bars.  We will have an adult 
and a youth division again this year (high school & under is youth).  Sign up or get 
more information by calling Denise at St. Paul Lutheran Church at 712-487-3880 
or 402-680-8172. 

 


